
 

   
 Board of Ethics Memorandum 
 

 
 

TO:  BOARD OF ETHICS MEMBERS  DATE:   February 6, 2025 
 
FROM:   CITY CLERK’S OFFICE    WARDS: ALL 
    
 
SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF ETHICS 

SCHEDULED FOR MARCH 6, 2025 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Cancellation of the Regular Meeting of the Board of Ethics Scheduled for March 6, 2025. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Board of Ethics consider cancelling the Regular meeting on March 6, 2025, due to a 
Boards and Commissions training session. 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
The Board of Ethics' regular meeting scheduled for March 6, 2025, has been canceled due to 
training for Boards and Commissions. The next regular meeting will take place on April 3, 2025. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
 
 
Prepared by: Donesia Gause, City Clerk  
 
 


